
 

NEWSLETTER 2013/485 

 
12 July 2013            www.allsaints-leekwootton.warwickshire.sch.uk 
   www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
   admin3588@welearn365.com 
   Mrs Garlick All Saints’ Extra 07971598909 
    

Dear Parents’ 

 

Reporting to Parents 
Reports went out on Wednesday 10th July.  

Parent consultation evening is on Monday 15th July from 5.00- 7.30 pm.
 

End of Key Stage Assessment Results 
As we come to the end of term we would like to 
celebrate the achievements of children in both Year 2 
and Year 6.   
Each child should feel very proud of what they have 
achieved.  This is the result of their considerable hard 
work and their high expectations of what they can 
achieve. The cohort in Key Stage 1 is 20  in Key Stage 2 
20. 
  
Key Stage 1 
Reading    Level 2 and above 95% 

        Level 3 and above 50% 
Writing     Level 2 and above 95% 

                  Level 3 and above 35% 
Mathematics  Level 2 and above 95% 

                        Level 3 and above 20% 
Key Stage 2 
Tests 
Reading Level 4 and above 95% 

  Level 5 and above 65% 
Grammar & Level 4 and above 90% 
Punctuation Level 5 and above 80% 
Mathematics Level 4 and above 90% 

  Level 5 and above 55% 
  Level 6 25% 
 
English  Level 4 and above 95% 
Teacher  Level 5 and above 75% 
Assessment 
 
Science Level 4 and above 100% 
Teacher  Level 5 and above 95% 
Assessment 

 
All Key Stage 2 results have gone out this week.  
I would like to thank children and parents for their efforts. 
Congratulations to you all.  High achievement is not 
possible without a dedicated staff throughout the school.  
I would like to thank my staff for the commitment they 
continually show to do their best for our children. 

 

 

End of Term at a glance 
Midsummer Night’s Dream 
A big thank you to everybody who has worked 
so hard to produce such a wonderful 
performance of Midsummer Night’s Dream.  
Your efforts were really enjoyed by everybody in 
both audiences.  
Thank you also to Mrs Eldridge, Mrs Jacob and 
Mrs Kingston, without whom it would not have 
been possible. 
 
Mr Mac has very kindly videoed the performance 
and is making a copy for each family. These are 
available at £3.00 each which will be donated to 
P.T.F.A.. Please send money in an envelope 
labelled Midsummer Night’s Dream. 
 
Thanks for the props, garlands, beanies and 
fabric. Please take your property after school 
today.    
 
Friday 12th July   
6.00 PTFA Family Barbecue  
Our traditional family barbecue and games 
evening takes place from 6.00. Rounders and 
cricket diamond with Mr Woodage on the field. 
Lots of stalls, lots of fun. Second hand uniform- 
stock your children up for September.  
 
Please bring CHANGE to spend on the stalls. 
Stall holders please.  
 
Monday July 15th  Green Leek Activities 
Reception and Year 1 children will join together 
at Burton Green for a story based day.    



Please remember your packed lunch, sun 
cream, water bottle and sunhat.  
5.00- 7.30 Parents Evening 
 
Wednesday 17 July  
9.15 am Moving on Assembly All Saints’ 
Church  
Please join us for our final assembly which 
includes presentations to Year 2 as they move 
into Key Stage 2, and presentations to Year 6.  
Coffee will be served afterwards.  We would 
appreciate help walking the children up to 
church. 
 
Thursday 18 July Sports Day 
9.30  Field events Key Stage 2,  

Physical activities Key Stage 1 
1.30  Track events - all children. 
Please come to school in your sports kit, Key 
Stage 2 wear a tee shirt in your house colour if 
you have one. 
5.00 - 7.00  Year 6 Farewell Social 
Our traditional staff v Year 6 ten pin bowling 
challenge 
 
Friday 19 July The Last day! 
am  Talent show - an informal opportunity to 
have fun and share talents - children only. 
12.45 - 2.00 Family Picnic.  Parents are invited 
to join their children for a picnic in the school 
grounds.  There will be no hot lunches on this 
day. 
2.30 Leavers Assembly 
 
After school, Year 6 families are going across 
to the ‘Schools Out’ End of Term Summer BBQ 
at The Warwickshire. Friends from other years 
may wish to join them at this event. It is 
important that tickets are purchased by 
Wednesday to give Warwickshire catering 
numbers. These are available from ‘The 
Warwickshire’ in person or by telephone 
409409 priced £5.00 each.  

 
Class News 
Reading Books 

All reading books will be collected in at the beginning of next 
week. Please make sure that your book is in school.  
BUT don’t stop reading over the holiday, swap books with 
friend and join the local library.  Also please return any guided 
reading cards.  Many second hand books will be on sale at the 
barbecue tonight. 

 

Please return Sports Kit 
Please would all country dancing, cheer leading 
and sports kit be laundered and returned to school 
by Monday 15th July.  

 
SCHOOL MEALS From September 2013 dinners will rise to 

£2.15  If you wish to pay until October half term please pay 
£83.85.    
Please can you also ensure any money due for school dinners 
for this school year is up to date. Please send in on Monday.  
Many thanks. 

 

ADMISSIONS 2014 
I would like to invite parents of children who are due 
to start school in September 2014 to visit the school 
on our: 

OPEN MORNINGS 
Join Mrs Patterson on a guided tour around the 
school in a small group, with the opportunity to ask 
any questions that you might have. 

17th September 2013 
9.30am  or 11.00am  

19th November  
9.30am  or 11.00am  

Please ring 01926 400498 to reserve your place. 

 

Using ICT to Support Home learning 
Want to support your children’s reading? 
Looking for ways to help them with their maths? 
 
Ask the Owl! 
Oxford Owl: over 260 Free eBooks and much more 
at www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

 

School Uniform 
P.E.Kit 
Please place your school uniform order for 
September to allow us to place our order in good 
time. Forms are available at the office. 

 

AKANY AVOKO. 
Thank you for supporting Valentine and Misaina this 
month. Next Valentines Day is Monday 9th  
September 
Please bring your 20ps then. 

 

All Saints’ Extra 
Contact Amy Garlick 07971598909 between 8am 
and 7pm daily. 
 

What’s on during the holidays? 

Holiday Bible Club – Storykeepers 
(The Story Continues) 
7th July, 4th August, 1st September 
Holiday Bible Club – Storykeepers (The Story 
Continues) 
Tuesday 20th- Thursday 22nd August 9:30 – 12:30 
Application forms are out now – if you haven’t 
received one please contact Katie Hodgson 
katie@iconic-investments.co.uk  
Why not take advantage of the special offer of 
reduced price until 30th June – Apply now! 
 

https://amxprd0511.outlook.com/owa/head3588@we-learn.com/redir.aspx?C=nzwfaggE7keFH6xWqwaSfSRQ6TZqR9AIf_n-PKOSmqi-lqMGdlGe5wb9sXNPF-jNu_3SP8H5dBI.&URL=mailto%3akatie%40iconic-investments.co.uk


Leek Wootton Cricket Club Summer Camps 
2013 
Open to girls & boys aged 7-11 
5th -7th August  10.00am- 4.30p.m 
12th- 14th August 10.00am – 4.30p.m. 
£20.00 per day or £45 for 3 days. 
Contact: Chris Roberts cr_cricket@aol.co.uk 
0776031685 
All coaches are UKCC Level 1 or 2 Cricket 
Accredited. 
Further details have gone out or are available from 
the office. 
 

'Space Academy' - a holiday club for primary 
school children will take place at Kenilworth 
Methodist Church, Priory Road, from 29th July 
- 2nd August. Details from 01926 863252 or 
www.kenilworthmethodist.org. 
 
Kenilworth Tennis & Squash Club Ltd 
Summer Tennis Camps for all ages and 
abilities during the Summer holidays.  Please 
see office for more information. 

 

P.T.F.A: Making a difference!! 
Next meeting :  
Wednesday 2nd October AGM 7.30 , 
followed by an ICT Evening. Explore 
the potential of Mathletics, 
Spellodrome and our other wonderful 
ICT developments. 
 
Next steering group: Tuesday 2nd October  
7.30pm. Planning the programme for next year. 
 

12th July  Summer Barbecue.  
TONIGHT! Please join us. 
 
Use our Virtual Shop. www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
Just go to the site and register, we are listed as All 
Saints Leek Wootton. 
Further details available from 
kimberleylunn@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Raise Funds by Saving Your Old Pens 
Half way to 5kg: Keep collecting. 

A box has been put outside the school office for your old 
pens etc or see Lesley Knott at the KS2 gate.  

 

Ed Phillips Images 
We are once again offering family photo shoots at 
the farm. Please call Ed and Jessica on 01926 
650080 to book a slot on the following dates.  
Monday 22nd July, Wednesday 24th July or 
Thursday 25th July or Tuesday 30th July. Some 
evening and weekends also available. Photo 

shoots will be at Goodrest Farm  
on Rouncil Lane. Allow between one to two hours, 
bring a picnic. A photo shoot costs £50 and includes 
an online private portfolio and two 10x8 prints or 
high-quality digital  
files. A photo shoot can be shared with others (within 
reason).  
Please take a look on our website 
www.edphillipsimages.com A sample photo book is 
in the school office for viewing. Book your slot 01926 
650080 
10% of profits will be donated to P.T.F.A. 

 

All Saints’ Church 

Sunday 14th July  
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am Holy Communion with Children’s 
Groups 
Sunday 21st July 
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am All Age Worship 
Sunday 28th July  
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am Holy Communion  
Sunday 4th August 
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am All Age Worship 
Sunday 11th August  
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am Holy Communion  
Sunday 17th August 
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am All Age Worship - Opening of 
Storykeepers Holiday Bible Club 
Sunday 25th August  
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am Holy Communion  
Sunday 1st September 
8am Holy Communion 
9:30 am All Age Worship - Closing of 
Storykeepers Holiday Bible Club 
Children's groups meet again from 8th 
September 
Dates for your diary  
Church Teas  3-5pm 
4th August, 1st September 

 

Lost 
Royal blue unisex SWATCH. 
Please return to the office if found. 

 

FOR SALE  Girls Bike. Apollo XC.24. Lilac.  

18 speed gears. 24" wheels. Great condition. £40.00 

o.n.o. Phone Sue: 07768 727313. 

 
 

mailto:cr_cricket@aol.co.uk
https://amsprd0511.outlook.com/owa/admin3588@we-learn.com/redir.aspx?C=vJ3r_PmpzESEh3HhoBcCq9P8kbl5QdAIOsVLc2dZsvnwH4GJzVvJt-JoJgihEWR4RmwzaPDdFuk.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.kenilworthmethodist.org
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mailto:kimberleylunn@yahoo.co.uk
https://amsprd0511.outlook.com/owa/admin3588@we-learn.com/redir.aspx?C=gmOCE6PSsUSX4R2cGpPGDQEFWUhgUtAIqFJAJvCwecEL-3lT6PlksDzL7fXwW1LzxOEerzL7-X4.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.edphillipsimages.com


 
 
 
Awards 
Truly Briliant – Tom Garlick, 
Felix Lunn, Oliver Lunn, Millie Lomas, 
Tom Garlick, Year 6, Year 5 
Raising the Roof – Harry Wager,  
Sam Agoston, Alex Constable, 
Jared Warrener,Lucy Pettifer 
Gold – Imogen Lomas, Tom Garlick, 
Manya Sultani, Harriet Howson,  
Rainbow Steps – Chloe Roberts, 
Matthew Mendia, Devan Lota,  
Moiz Rahman, Daniel Kitchen, 
Luca Dhillon 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 S Patterson, Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 


